From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 08 September 2017 17:24

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Water House consultation 2017/3692/P

PI register as comment from Highgate Soc on m3

Charles Thuaire Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867



From: Michael Hammerson [mailto: Sent: 08 September 2017 15:44

To: Thuaire, Charles < Charles. Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Water House consultation 2017/3692/P



10A SOUTH GROVE HIGHGATE LONDON N6 6BS

Dear Charles,

Having seen the various comments submitted to Camden by the Fitzroy Park RA, the City of London and the Kenwood Ladies' Pond Association, this is simply to let you know that the Highgate Society, while anxious to see the proposed restoration of the house proceed, shares the concerns raised about the need to satisfactorily resolve outstanding matters in regard to the impact of the CMP on pedestrians, and on trees on Millfield Lane and on the site itself.

Yours sincerely

Michael Hammerson Planning Group The Highgate Society

Dear Charles,

Further to the KLPA's earlier response to the Water House Consultation (dated 5 September 2017), we have now seen the detailed comments raised by both Karen Beare and the City of London and we share their concerns. We would expect these further issues to be addressed before a decision is made on the planning application as our members would strongly oppose proposals that do not make adequate provision to safeguard the trees and environment of Millfield Lane.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Mayhew (co-chair, Kenwood Ladies' Pond Association).

Nicky Mayhew

This message is intended for the named recipient only. It may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential and/or protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, disseminate, disclose or take any action in respect of it. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender by return. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free and the sender does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. All material © Crucial Services, 2017.

From: "Thuaire, Charles" < Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk

Date: Thursday, 7 September 2017 11:39

Subject: RE: Kenwood Ladies' Pond Association response - Water House consultation 2017/3692/P

Thankyou. I acknowledge receipt of these comments which will be recorded on our system.